From: <u>Jacob Patterson</u>
To: <u>Lemos, June</u>

**Subject:** Public Comment -- 6/13/22 CC Mtg., Item No. 5F

**Date:** Monday, June 13, 2022 6:08:04 PM

## City Council,

The hypocrisy of determining that it is too dangerous to hold public meetings in person (at this point simply to allow you to hold committee meetings online for your convenience) but also the first meeting that got rid of hybrid public comment options is astounding. It would be nice to have a City Council who actually works on behalf of the people and encourages (safe) public participation rather than your own convenience.

Regards,

--Jacob